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IBB POLONIA FC 

“All coaches are happy with the results and im-
provement all IBB Polonia players have made in the 
first four months” - said Paweł Jurgielewicz. 

In November we've opened two new locations, 
Hanwell and Balham. Children from South and West 
London now have opportunities to be a part of our 

Football Project which is aimed at Kids between 4 
and 12 years old. IBB Polonia works in partnership 
with Polish Saturday School in Balham to encourage 
children to be active and spend some great time with 
friends playing football.

We have now finished very intensive four months 

at IBB Polonia FC. 40 training sessions altogether with 
25 games. It is the great material and opportunity for 
our managers and coaches to analyse areas for im-
provement. We look forward to starting training ses-
sions again after Christmas break with more power 
and energy.

All Children Age 4 to 12 are welcome to join our 
Sports project at IBB Polonia FC. 

We would like to wish everyone wonderful Christ-
mas with your Families and Happy New Year.

Football Club
IBB Polonia

We've now finished the first part of the 2016-2017 Season. 
Altogether, our U7 and U10 team, have played 20 matches, 
won 16, drew 2 and lost 2. These are fantastic results for 
our boys, as it was their first season at IBB Polonia FC.
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polonia-volleyball.myshopify.com
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